
 

 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  DECEMBER 09, 2014 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:  
      BILL BARNES, HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 
       517-541-5601 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
CHARLOTTE BPA MEMBERS PREPARE 

FOR SUCCESS AT DAVENPORT 

UNIVERSITY 

 

 Members of the Business 

Professionals of America (BPA) Charlotte 

Chapter attended the Prepare For 

Success – Contest Preparation 

Conference held at Davenport University, 

Grand Rapids WA Lettinga Campus on 

Friday, December 5.  The members 

attended workshops that will help prepare 

them for the regional, state, and national competitions.  Davenport University instructors and 

students shared tips and suggestions related to student competitions in Interview Skills, Banking 

and Finance, Computer Security, PC Servicing and Troubleshooting, Fundamental Spreadsheet 

Applications, and Fundamental Word Processing. The students enjoyed lunch as well as a tour 

of the campus.  The Charlotte BPA chapter members wish to thank Davenport University for 

their support and guidance in preparation for their competitions at Regional Leadership 

Conference at Baker College of Owosso on Friday, January 9.  Business Professionals of 

America is today’s students, tomorrow’s business professionals.   

 


